
Newsletter for January 2021 

 

January!  A time of new beginnings.  The 

door of 2020 closes and the door of 2021 

opens.  It is with excitement and expectation 

that we look forward to what this New Year 

brings to us as we lay  the remnants of a 

most difficult year at the foot of the cross 

and pick up the challenge of making the 

world a better place in the name and grace 

of Jesus. 

We face challenges ahead of us as we re-

group and prepare for a world that will nev-

er be the way it was.  We will take the les-

sons that we have learned, embrace the peo-

ple around us and find community in unity 

once again. 

May who created beginnings, who spoke 

and created the universe, who gives us life 

and teaches us His ways, who gave His son 

to bring us into a right relationship with 

Him reach into the depths of our souls and  

shine His light on the path before us.  God 

bless you all!     Rev Walt 

Announcements 

Sunday School — 9:30 AM 

Worship —  10:50 AM  

Tuesday night Bible Study 

7pm at the church 

************ 

The All Church Breakfast 
at Sagebrush will occur on 

Saturday, January 9         
at 8 am 



 Contact Us 

First Christian Church 

200 S. Rio St. 

Fort Stockton, TX   79735 

Phone:  432-336-2394 

Email:  office@fccfs.org 

“For my thoughts are not your thoughts, 
neither are your ways my ways,”  

declares the Lord. 
 

Isaiah 55:8 


